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Updates @ Kaiti

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira

9 o Whiringa ā rangi, 2022	

 


TEACHER ONLY 
DAY


A reminder that  
school is closed this 

Friday 


UNION 
MEETINGS 


School will close at 
1pm on Wednesday 
23rd of November 

for teachers to 
attend their Union 

Meeting.


LAST DAY 

The last day of the 

2022 year is 
Wednesday 14th 

December. 

Term 4 is speeding by …

Term 4 has already been packed with lots of happenings 
including a fun filled Athletics Day on Friday thanks to Matua 
Paora.  Camps are coming up, followed by the Turanganui 
Festival, Boys 2 Men, Girls Growing Up and Prizegivings! It is a 
busy term.


Below Kōkā Larissa checks to make sure all her tamariki are accounted for 
in the Evacuation Drill.  
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DO THE RIGHT THING … MAHIA TE MEA TIKA	 9 NOVEMBER 2022

LOOKING FORWARD TO 2023?

Please make sure that if you are a Year 6 heading to 
another kura next year that you have filled in your 
enrolments for your intermediate school.  Year 8s also 
need to fill in their enrolments and get these handed in 
for their chosen secondary schools  for next year.


BILINGUAL PATHWAY  Do you want your child to move 
into the Bilingual pathway - please let us know as we are 
starting to think about organisation for next year. 

Love learning, Love Kaiti

YEAR BOOK


Don’t forget to pop into the office to put your name 
down with your $20 if you would like to order the 
2022 Kaiti School Yearbook.  These will be 
distributed on prize giving days.


CAMPS


Our Year 7 and 8 tamariki are heading away on 
Monday to Rotorua for camp, and the following 
Monday the 21st of November the Year 6 tamariki 
head to Hawkes Bay for camp. Gear list and final 
reminders are coming home.


SPORTS


Summer sports are well underway with lots of 
tamariki playing Miniball, Touch, T-Ball and Softball 
on Saturday mornings. Thanks to those helping out 
with coaching and for ensuring your tamariki are 
turning up for their teams.


KAUPAPA NUI


The tamariki are enjoying the Te Ao Whānui unit at 
the moment with lots of learning about people and 
places all around the world. 


ATTENDANCE MATTERS


Every day at kura matters, please ensure that if your 
tamariki are well, they are attending school.  
Attendance rates were between 85% and 91% for 
last week.  


Ngā mihi, Kōkā Mandy Owen 


BANKING

34 bankers last week. Great remembering 
despite Friday being athletics. Remind your 

tamariki to bring their banking in on Thursday 
this week due to Friday being TOD.

The new board for our kura … Wiremu Ruru, 
Billie-Jean Potaka-Ayton, Alyssha Maynard-

Wilson, Annette Toupili, Bobbie Totoro, Mandy 
Owen, Kasey Brown, Rico Gear

Let’s go the BLACK FERNS!!!!!


